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Comments: Just want to remind you that there are many ordinary citizens like myself who are very fond of the

horses that run wild in this great state, who do not like seeing them run out by ever more encroaching cattle

ranching. This land belongs to the people and these welfare ranchers who use government land for their money

making endeavors should not be catered to. Many of us do not believe that anyone should be able to put up

fences and claim government land for their personal business. This land should be preserved for everyone to

enjoy, including the horses who live there and the people who love observing them roaming free.  When you

make your determinations on what number of horses are acceptable, and you seek to reduce their numbers to

allow for more cattle, you do us all a disservice. Please prioritize the horses. Please do not remove them or

harass them with your trucks, ATVs, or helicopters. Thank you.


